
Interactive Meeting with Regional Provident Fund
Commissioner, vapi

Dt. 28th January 2017

Dear Members of our Constituent Associations,

The  RPFC,  Vapi  has  informed  that  an  interactive  meeting  will  be  held  with  the

representatives of Industries on 1st Feb 17 at 3:00 pm. 

The focus would be on recent many changes and also enrollment enhancement of PF

beneficiaries.

Please make it convenient to attend the meeting in large number. 

Regards

Dr. R B Shelke,
General Secretary
Federation of Industries Associations, Silvassa
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